29.10.20

Dear Ms. Walton
Ref. Planning Application P/20/054/FUL
We are writing to once again object to the above application.

The minor changes to the proposed development still result in over-development due to the size,
scale and particularly the height —the proposed ridge height is still significantly out of proportion to
properties in the vicinity and would result in an extremely cramped appearance and cause loss of
light to surrounding properties.

Our property and our neighbour’s would be significantly affected by this over-shadowing effect and
we draw your attention to the photographs in Mr & Mrs Woodcock’s letter of objection that
demonstrates this very clearly.






